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Warden House school choir performs at St Winifreds Care Home

On Wednesday 14 December, we enjoyed a wonderful afternoon of Christmas singing from our local school, Warden House,

here at St Winifreds Care Home.

How lovely it was to meet all the children and listen to their beautiful voices.

The children enjoyed meeting our ladies and gents; they received a gift bag of sweets and a colouring book and pencils or fidget

spinner which one child sweetly gifted to one of our residents.

What a wonderful way to spend an afternoon – thank you to the children for coming see us!

 

 


